
From: <CSIKY@hpo.hu>

To:  <scit.mail@wipo.int>

Subject:  Comments on the survey on the grant and publication of supplementary
protection certificate"Dr. Csiky Péter"

Dear Sirs,

With reference to your letter of July 6, 2001, C.SCIT 2539 on the survey on the grant
and publication of supplementary protection certificates, I suggest that the answers to
question 2 on page 7.2.2   be amended in the following way.

Question 2 (a)   Yes: HU,

Question 2 (b)   Yes: HU.

Remarks: Hungary will start granting SPCs from the date of accession to the
European Union in the field of medicinal and  phytopharmaceutical products.

Thank you for your cooperation,

Yours Sincerely

Dr. Mihály Ficsor
Legal Vice-President

Dr.Peter Csiky
Head
Legal Section
Hungarian Patent Office


